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CTEK's CFO will leave the company 
CTEK's CFO Marcus Lorendal has decided to leave the company to assume a position in a 
major international group within a non-competitive business. A process to recruit his 
successor will begin immediately. 

Marcus Lorendal will continue to work in his role as CTEK's CFO during the six-month 
notice period. 

For further information please contact: 
Niklas Alm, Investor Relations 
Tel: +46 708 24 40 88 
Email: Niklas.Alm@ctek.com 
 
 
This is information that CTEK AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the 
agency of the contact person set out above, at 14:10 CET on 7 October 2021.  
 


